
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robb Meier  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 9:27 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: deputation request 
 
Good Morning, 
 
I would like to provide a deputation to Council in opposition to the recommended motion about the 
extra gas tax funding. 
 
I don’t think the allocation of bonus federal gas tax funding is being allocated appropriately, as it’s 
prioritizing luxury items like Wifi and Tennis Courts over safe transportation options for those who chose 
not to pollute the City with motor vehicles. 
 
cheers, 
robb 
 
 


